
From: Thomas Faulkner   

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 2:17 PM 
To: Nicholson, Laura 6-9190 

Cc: Shropshire, Bonita 6-9005 
Subject: Comment on Experience Point Reduction 

 

 Attached is a letter expressing support for the reduction in experience points.  

 

I also would like to repeat my comment made at the public hearing.  I believe that if SC 

Housing finds that it must award tax credits to a developer due to the developer’s 

submission of a Community Revitalization Plan (CRP) in the tie breaker category, I 

recommend that SC Housing hire a certified planner to critique the CRP and to ensure 

that whatever is submitted came from the sources claimed in the application.  Such 

detailed critique of other CRPs submitted which do not affect an actual award would not 

be required.  Any such contract with the same planner should not exceed three 

consecutive years. 

 

Similarly, I recommend that SC Housing decide to limit a contract with the same tax 

credit site evaluator to no more than three years to reduce potential conflicts of interest. 

 

Finally, I request that SC Housing with the assistance of SCACED and the Affordable 

Housing Coalition of South Carolina examine carefully why South Carolina is not 

successfully awarding tax credits to South Carolina non-profits.  In North Carolina, 17% 

of the tax credits allocated on average are allocated to North Carolina based non-profits. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Thomas G. Faulkner, III, D.Min. 
Owner, Koinonia Communities, LLC 
119 Blue Water Trail Taylors, SC 29687 
Cell: (864)430-3023 H: (864)895-6054 

 

 
 












